
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Our PS98 Charity Walk took place on October 31st.  We 
surpassed our $1,500 goal, raising more than $2,300 to 

help children with cancer attend summer camp.  
 

Please consider joining the PS98 team for Long Island 
SunriseWALKS on Sunday, June 8th.  There will be 
crafts, carnival games, food and fun for the whole 

family!   

If you are unable to join us on that day for the walk, 
you can also donate!  

To register or to donate, please visit:  
https://sunrise-walks.org/index.cfm?fuseaction=donordrive.team&te
amID=8199  
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